From: Mary Estrada Monterey County Military & Veterans Affairs Advisory Commission

Navy Veteran

Date: 20 November 2024

It would be my honot to continue to serve as a member of the Monterey County Military & Veterans Affairs Advisory Commission
representing the United Veterans Council of Monterey County.

I am currently serving as 15t Vice President of the United Veterans Council of Monterey County.
I am a Navy Veteran having served on active duty from 1973 to 1978.

[ serve as Chaplain for the American Legion, District 28.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Mary M. Estrada




To whom it may concern,

I would be happy to continue to serve as a Commissioner on the Military and Veterans Affairs
Advisory Commission. Thank you.

Respectfully,





